
 

 

Dated: 7th July 2020 

 

To:  All members of The Indian Institute of Metals 

 

Dear Member, 
 
Pursuant to Clause No 21 of the Articles of Association of the Institute, Members willing to 
serve in the National Council of the Institute for 2020-21 are hereby requested to send 
their names/nominations to the Institute’s Office on or before 20th  July 2020, for being 
considered by the retiring Council for nomination at the Annual General Meeting scheduled 
to be held on Friday, 31st July 2020 , through video conferencing, in view of precautionary 
measures been adopted due to the n-Covid 19 pandemic outbreak. 
 

 
 
Kushal Saha 
Secretary General  
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